Gilgandra Public School
Honesty & Courtesy

Principal P.O Box 19 Telephone: (02) 6847-2043
Patricia Howard Gilgandra NSW 2827 Fax: (02) 6847-2304
Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

19th November, 2018

Dear Parents / Carers,

The Early Birds have had a great few weeks and have shown that they are Safe, Respectful Learn-

ers who are ready for big school.

We would like to invite you to join us in celebrating your child’s achievement with a short ceremony

and performance.
Where: Gilgandra Public School Library

When: 12pm - Monday 26th November

If you have any questions or concerns do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards,

Miss Margeaux Tindale and Mrs Terri-Lee Naden




